
 

The MHS Class of 2024 

 is hosting 

 an Online Munson’s Candy Fundraiser 

 

Please help support our class by placing an order at the 
website below: 

https://www.munsonschocolates.com/online-fundraising/montville-high-
school-class-of-2024ct/ 

 

Orders can be placed online from 10/23/23 -  11/24/23.  
Orders will be available for pickup around 12/12 - all orders must 
be paid for in full before being picked up. Money for orders should 

be turned in by 11/27/23 to Mrs. Hickey.  
 

Please make checks out to MHS Class of 2024 all Money should 
be brought to Mrs. Hickey in Room 320 

Please email jhickey@montvilleschools.org with any questions. 
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